
Carterville Intersec�on 
 
QUESTIONS FROM DISTRICT 4:  
What is being done or planned to be done with the intersec�on of Carterville Road and 1720 
North? How soon will these plans be implemented? How will the plans improve safety at the 
intersec�on? 
 
ANSWER FROM PUBLIC WORKS:  
The Carterville Road/1720 North intersec�on is one of the projects that has been iden�fied in 
the Ac�on Safety Plan as an area to be addressed. The Transporta�on and Mobility Advisory 
Commitee (TMAC) is in the process of recommending project priori�es from the Safety Ac�on 
Plan to the City Council. Once the City Council sets the priority, the City will begin bringing 
projects forward to the City Council for considera�on as part of the budget process.   
 
HOW TO CONTACT THE CITY COUNCIL: 
Email all City Council members at – council@provo.org 
Contact individual City Council members – “Meet the Council” on the Provo City website. 
Go to TMAC’s mee�ngs – check Provo City Wide Calendar for dates, �mes, agendas. 
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